

Weekly Newsletter August 14, 2020

Dear Parents,

I know these past few months have been difficult for everyone. My incredible staff has been by my side since March making sure that measures have been put in place and followed to a T. It remains our goal to be sure that every child and staff member at Kids For Kids Academy is as safe as they can be. For those of you who have been at our school all summer, thank you for your trust and kind words expressing that what we are doing is above and beyond. Many schools have closed.

We have stood strong and remained open. Although our enrollment is lower than normal this time of year, we remain committed to be there for our community. Our program remains the best in the area both educationally with regard to health and safety measures. We have become a model for the state for the extreme measures we have taken. We will continue to strive to make sure that all children in our care, and our staff are as safe as they can all be.

As a parent myself, I can't imagine a world where I couldn't walk into my young child's classroom each day and drop them off. I can't imagine having a child in an early learning center and not being able to see their teacher each day. Please know I am looking into ways for your child's teacher to better maintain communication in a time when we cannot allow you to be in the classroom.

We will be holding abbreviated open house events so that families can meet their child's new teacher and see the classroom where they will spend their days with our teachers starting on 8/31. To observe county mandated social distancing and group size requirements, each Open House will be only 30 minutes long and have no more than 10 individuals in the room at a given time.

That said, only ONE parent will be permitted to attend. Children will not be permitted so that we can have room for one parent from each family to meet the teacher and see the room. Please make every effort to arrive at your designated start time so that the teacher will have time to show you the room and answer your questions during the 30 minute period. We will be staggering the start times to avoid too many people in the school at one time. Parents are asked to leave their shoes outside and enter the school wearing socks and a mask.

At the Open House, you will receive a copy of the class schedule and other important information. Please read all documents carefully. At the conclusion of the event, our school will be sanitized. After that, parents will no longer be permitted inside the school for the health and safety of all of our students and staff.

Please mark your calendar for Saturday, August 29th. I look forward to seeing you at our Open House. To see your child's new class see the poster at the sign in table. If you are not attending for the summer, all the school to find out your child's new class. Here are the times for each class.

Silver Grade 1: 9:00-9:30

Red Door 1 10:00-10:30 Red Door 2 10:40-11:10

Yellow 11:20-11:50

Blue 1 12:00-12:30 Blue 2: 12:40-1:10

Rainbow 1 1:20-1:50 Rainbow 2 2:00-2:30

Brown 2:40-3:20

Purple 3:30-4:00

Orange 4:10-4:30

Gold 1: 4:45-5:15

Gold 2: 5:30-6:00

Silver First Grade 9:00-9:30

Please note that our original school calendar noted that our school would be closed the Friday before school started so that teacher could transition the classrooms from summer to fall. We were scheduled to be closed on 8/14,

but remained opened. We will be closing our school at 2 pm on Friday, August 28th so transition classrooms for the 8/31 opening of school.

PLEASE CLICK ON THE LINKS BELOW TO READ THE CLASS LETTER FOR YOUR CHILD'S CLASS.

Green Door & Red Door Yellow Door

Blue Door Brown & Purple Door

K-5

Beth Rosenthal Davis, Ed.S, NBCT Director

Follow Us On Facebook & Instagram

https://www.facebook.com/kidsforkidsacademy
https://www.instagram.com/kidsforkidsacademy/